
Walpole Cemetery Trustees Meeting Minutes 

August 7, 2023 

 

Present: Dale Woodward, Chair, Linda Edkins, John Sheldon 

 

 The Trustees met at the Town Hall to review a map of the New Cemetery to 
determine placement of future roads and the new Green Burial section. 
DiBernardo Associates provided Dale with a preliminary map indicating the 
boundary lines and current sections. Several ideas were discussed and it was 
decided to have a full plan of the new roads and future sections even though the 
sections will be completed as needed. The roads and sections were sketched onto 
the map. Dale will bring the map with our notes back to DiBernardo Associates to 
have them update it. Once ready, we will work getting bids for the road work. 

 

  

Respectfully Submitted,  

John Sheldon 


